Department of Education
Region 11
DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY
Jesus Street, Pulung Bulu, Angeles City
Tel. No. (045) 322-5722; 888-0582/Fax Nos. (045) 322-4702; 887-6099

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 4, ,s.2017
To: Division Office (OSDS, SGOD and CID),
Sto. Domingo IS and AES (School Heads, Teachers and Parents)
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: City-Wide Clean Up
Date: November 10, 2017

This is to inform all concerned that the Angeles City Local Government through its
City Environment and Natural Resources Office (CENRO) will conduct a City-Wide Clean Up
on November 18, 2017 6:00am at the Lazatin Bridge, Brgy. San Jose.

Attached is the letter of Hon. Edgardo D. Pamintuan, City Mayor, for reference and
information.

LEILA CUNANAN, CESO VI¥
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR
City of Angeles
2* Floor, City Hall Building, Pulung Maragul, Angeles City
Telephone Nos. 045-458-2194 * 045-329-8149
Trunklines: 322-7248 * 322-7230 Dial Local Nos. 200 or 275
Email: ac.mayorsoffice@gmail.com * ac_mayorsoffice@yahoo.com
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Leilani S. Cunanan, CESO VI : Wi
School Division Superintendent, DEPED -~ ¥ ;
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Our city is once more mobilizing sectors for massive voluntary action in support to the nation
cleaning and greening campaign to care for the environment. We are relentless in achieving oyr
goal to institutionalize garbage reduction, recycling, composting, and waterways rehabilitation.

In the above regard, the Angeles City Local Government, through its City Environment and
Natural Resources Office (CENRO), shall conduct a City-Wide Clean Up on November 18, 2017,
dubbed as the “4™ Angeles City Malinis 365 Days.”

Your partnership is never more essential than it is now to increase citizens’ awareness and to
inspire community participation in the movement to protect the environment. Your volunteers

are key to completing the strength we need to achieve our goal.

Kindly note that a brief pre-activity program shall be held at 6:30 a.m. at the Lazatin Bridge,
Brgy. San Jose.

And please have your volunteers to bring their own gear and tools to be used on the day of activity:
1. Boots
2. Gloves

3. Litter Sticks for picking up trash

In case you have some query about the activity, please feel free to contact our CENRO Officer,
Mr. Francis G. Pangilinan, at 0915-300-1862 or thru its fandline number (045) 624-7023.

Let us unite to protect and nurture our environment and natural resources. Agyu Tamu!
Thank you -

Very truly yours

EDGAR ~PAMINTUAN
City Mayor
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